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August 16, 2011

Mr. Raphael Marshall

Director, Sherwood Recreation Center
640 10th Street, NE

Washington DC, 20002

Dear Mr. Marshall,

For over eight years Sherwood Recreation Center has provided a meeting place for
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A activities, especially the meetings of the
Alcohol Beverage Licensing Committee and the Economic Development and Zoning
Committee. We want to express our sincere appreciation for the time and effort you
and your staff have provided to help us hold these monthly public meetings, which
are crucial to the functioning of our ANC.

On behalf of the Commission,
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David Holmes
Chair
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August 16, 2011

Queen Laney

Manager

Capitol Hill Towers
900 G Street, NE
Washington, DC 20002

Dear Ms. Laney,

For over seven years Capitol Hill Towers has provided a meeting place for Advisory
Neighborhood Commission 6A activities, in particular the meetings of the
Transportation and Public Space Committee. We want to express our sincere
appreciation for the time and effort you have put in to helping us hold these
monthly public meetings, which are crucial to the functioning of our ANC.
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David Holmes
Chair
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August 16, 2011

Dr. Robert Davila
President

Gallaudet University
800 Florida Avenue, NE
Washington DC 20002

Dear Dr. Davila,

For the past eight years Gallaudet University has hosted a website for Advisory
Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6A. This website (www.anc6a.org) is an essential
component in our efforts to provide the greatest possible public access to our
proceedings. Non-ANC related information of community interest is available as
well. We want to express our sincere appreciation for the time and effort your staff
has contributed to this endeavor.

Please share our thanks with Mr. Jon Mitchiner, Director, Information Technology
Services, who has gone out of his way to provide the best support possible. His
colleagues have been enormously helpful as well, especially Hatim Vali who
shepherded us through a recent server upgrade. We also appreciate their renewing
the domain name on our behalf.

David Holmes
Chair
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August 16, 2011

Minister Thompson

Church of the Lord Jesus Christ of the Apostolic Faith
1235 C Street, NE

Washington DC 20002

Minister Thompson,

For the past eight years you have provided a meeting place for the Community
Outreach Committee of Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A. We want to
express our sincere appreciation for the time and effort you have put in to helping
us hold these public meetings, which are crucial to the functioning of our city.

Please extend our thanks to the members of your church family who have been so
gracious in opening the building for us.

Once again, thank you.

On behalf of the Commission,

David Holmes
Chair



